MEMORANDUM 

TO:

Patricia Flury, Mayor and City Commission

FROM:
Robert Baldwin, City Manager

BY:

Mark Bates, Finance Director

DATE:

July 12, 2011

SUBJECT:
City Debt Policy – Resolution & Ordinance Amendment




_____________________________________________________________________________

During the course of the past two years, there have been a number of City improvement projects undertaken that involve the use of loan financing.  These included the following:

· Water Utility - 
Nano Filtration Plant



$8+ million

Refurbishment of existing Water Plant
$3+ million

· Sewer Utility -

Lift Station replacements


$2+ million

Inflow & Infiltration Improvements

$1   million

· General Fund - 
New Library – G.O. Bonds


$3+ million

Purchase of 2 new ladder fire trucks

$2+ million

· CRA
          -

Garage & Economic Development

$6+ million

Administration discussions with the City’s external auditors embraced the need for establishing a City Debt policy.  This City Debt policy will provide guidance and parameters for the City’s use of future loan financing.

This Debt policy has been reviewed by and reflects edit recommendations provided by the City’s Financial Advisory firm, Dunlap and Associates.  Approval of the City Debt Policy is provided by the attached Resolution.

Discussions with the City Attorney also reflect the ministerial steps on existing Debt limitation guidelines by amending the current Ordinance to provide direct reference to the new City Debt Policy Resolution.

The Administration recommends Commission consideration and approval of the Resolution and Ordinance.

Attachments:  Resolution – City Debt Policy



Ordinance – Referencing new Debt Policy
